
AFCD appeals to public to avoid
visiting country parks during passage
of typhoon

TV/radio announcers please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
 
     As a typhoon is approaching Hong Kong, for safety's sake, the
Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department urges members of the
public to avoid visiting country parks. Those who are in country parks at the
moment, depending on the actual circumstances, should immediately leave or
take shelter at a safe place.
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